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Dear parents and carers, 

 

Happy New Year! We hope that you’ve had a good break. Holiday times can be challenging: please 
remember that Nicky Rolfe, our advice worker is here to support you if you need any help. It was good to 
welcome our young people back on Wednesday. You should have received my start of term letter yesterday. 

 

We have a lot of school jumpers in different sizes. We’re planning to hold a jumper giveaway next Friday 
afternoon from 2-15pm. Please pop in to school if you’re interested. If you can’t make it onsite, please let 
your class teacher know and we’ll do our best to try and find a jumper in the correct size for your son/
daughter. 

 

Please check out  our website next week. It has been updated and will be refreshed on Monday.  

 

Our parent group will meet onsite on Monday 30th January. All parents are very welcome. Please contact 
Don Burford  at info.hpgroup@aol.com if you’d like to come along. We’re hoping to give small tours of new 
spaces in the school during the meeting. 

 

We’re looking forward to a number of events this term. Our Year 8 parent’s evening takes place on Monday 
23rd January. This is an onsite meeting. Letters will go out next week. Our business links day will be held on 
Wednesday 1st February. If parents have any contacts with organisations that might accept a group visit 
please contact Dom Fryer on dfryer@highshore.southwark.sch.uk. 

 

Have a good weekend, 

 

Eileen 
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